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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

I support expired solar credits being reallocated 
1 message

David Bolick <david.bolick@gmail.com> Tue, Aug 7, 2018 at 4:05 PM
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Sirs/Madams,
 
I support expired solar credits being reallocated to weatherization assistance programs. I once benefited from them.  
 
I want to see my expired solar energy credits get reallocated to such a program. It concerns me that RMP uses them to
offset their costs in the residential assistance programs, rather than passing in on directly to those in need.
 
Best wishes,
dave 
 
David Bolick, MD, MSc
801-790-0947 office 
801-618-6472 cell
  
 


